

Leisure newsletter: reopening plans

To go to swim school members

Dear member, parent / guardian of swim school member

We are pleased to be able to confirm that we're planning to reopen Durrington Swimming Pool from Monday 19 October, in line with government guidance.

The health and safety of all members, visitors and staff is the number one priority for us as we reopen. You will also see a number of changes to the way we provide our services, which you can read more about here.

We will be relaunching 'Aqualetes' Swimming Lessons from Monday 19 October but not all stages will return at once, things will look a little different and your child's swimming lesson time may have changed.

We will focus on Stages 1 – 7 to start with, so Ducklings and Discovery Ducklings plus Stages 8-10 and Rookie will not return to lessons immediately. We will provide further information on these stages in due course.

Adult swimming lessons will not resume immediately either. Again, we will provide more information in due course.

We intend to contact all parents / guardians from Monday 12 October with specific details of your child's lesson, what changes will be in place around the swimming pool and what we plan to do with your membership.

Please bear with us – we will be contacting all swimming lesson members as soon as possible but if you do have any queries or concerns in the meantime please email us on durringtonsp@wiltshire.gov.uk

We look forward to welcoming you back and providing swimming lessons once again!

Best wishes

Durrington Swimming and Fitness Centre management

#WeLoveSwimming





